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Need Help Studying?
SUPF

Can Provide for '
Year 7 & 8's!

G'day Year 7 & 8's, on Tuesday afternoons
(3:15pm-4:00pm) Year 11 ATAR Students have offered their
services to provide help for you guys. These sessions aim
to help with your study, homework, and
any other class work in general.

n down to the Library nex s
for the first session!
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